Corrigendum to earlier notice for vacancy of SRF in Deptt. Of Anatomy

Regarding the advertisement for a post of senior research fellow in the
Department of Anatomy at AIIMS, New Delhi, which went online on 20-
3-2020 at the Institute Website, the following changes may be noted:

(1)Candidates with UGC/CSIR NET qualification will be preferred

(2) The last date for application has been extended to 30-4-2020
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